


	 	 	
Cc:	Simon	Fulford >
Subject:	Na=onal	Grid	Electricity	Transmission	(NGET)	–	SEA	link	Ecological	surveys	Request	for	access	for	non-intrusive	surveys	Ref:	21000666	[SEAL|Surveys]
	
Dear	Ms	Horsfall
Re:	Na=onal	Grid	Electricity	Transmission	(NGET)	–	SEA	link	Ecological	surveys	-	Request	for	access	for	non-intrusive	surveys			Ref:	21000666	[SEAL|Surveys]

I	am	one	of	the	owners	of	the	land	referenced	is	this	request	and	am	responding	to	your	leGer	of	21st	December.
Could	you	please	clarify	the	following.
1.			Is	this	area	being	surveyed	a	proposed	site	for	reinforcing	the	current	pylons	or	is	it	a	proposed	site	for	onshore	converters?
2.		On	the	second	page	of	the	included	Na=onal	Grid	document	en=tled	“Accessing	land	for	surveys	prior	to	construc=on”	under	“Payments	for	surveys	and	inves=ga=on	works”	it	states	“As	Na=o 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
these	payments	are	not	payments	for	the	grant	of	access	rights	as	such	but	are	payments	in	recogni=on	of	damage	and	disturbance	that	poten=ally	may	be	caused	by	these	Surveys”.		Could	you	p 	 	 	 	 	 	
including	the	relevant	statutory	provisions.
3.		As	I	am	sure	you	are	aware	representa=ves	of	the	Nau=lus	Interconnector	Projects	are	also	seeking	to	undertake	non-intrusive	surveys	of	parts	of	this	requested	area.		I	assume	that	the	results	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
Could	you	please	confirm.
Mrs	N.S	Fulford	




